Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

27 February 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

1KP Parent Consultation

Further to the recent letter from Mr Hinkley about teacher absence and changes in 1KP, we felt it was important to still offer you an opportunity now to meet with a teacher to discuss your child's progress. In Mrs Paal's absence, Mrs Perry has agreed to facilitate a Parents Consultation for you during the school day on Wednesday 18th March.

You will receive an online link tomorrow via text at around 12pm to select an appointment. I fully understand that not all parents will be able to attend appointments during the school day and as such we will also be offering a further Parents Evening for those who cannot attend when Mrs Paal returns to school. We will send details of this when she returns.

Yours faithfully

Miss K Titley Deputy Headteacher